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In the article, “Is Your Website ADA Compliant or a Lawsuit Waiting to Happen?” featured in Attorney

at Law, Samuel Lillard stresses the importance of taking the necessary steps to ensure your

company’s website is ADA compliant, in light of a recent California ruling and surge in ADA-related

lawsuits.

To read the full article, please visit Attorney at Law.

http://www.attorneyatlawmagazine.com/cleveland/is-your-website-ada-compliant-or-a-lawsuit-waiting-to-happen/
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